
Reid  thanks  supporters  for
keeping him in the race
Dear Friend,

A sincere thank you to all the Nevadans who are supporting my
campaign and took the time to vote today.

This election presents voters with a clear choice on who will
stand up for Nevada’s families.

I am working to create good-paying jobs by investing in clean
energy resources. I have been leading the fight to protect
consumers by taking on Big Oil and Wall Street. And I am proud
of  the  reform  we  passed  to  help  make  health  care  more
affordable.

Times are still tough, but we are now starting to see things
beginning  to  turn  around  as  the  measures  we  have  taken
continue to work. I remain convinced that by coming together,
the future still is as bright as it has ever been.

Harry Reid, Democratic U.S. senator from Nevada
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